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Summit Midstream Permian, LLC
) U J\-/J J\jJ J _r 999 18 Street, Suite 2500 South
‘) Denver, CO 80202
MIDS ITREAM Phone: 720.452.6225
www.summitmidstream.com

July 10, 2019

State of New Mexico Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department
Oil Conservation Division, District Il

811 South First Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Yolanda Jordan Jiminez

Bureau of Land Management

Carlsbad Field Office, Realty Department
620 E. Greene Street

Carlsbad, NM 88220

RE: Form C-141 - Major Release Notification
Blue Quail Interconnect
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Sir/Madam,

Summit Midstream Partners, LLC (Summit Midstream), on behalf of Summit Midstream Permian, LLC, is
submitting the Release Notification Form C-141 to the Qil Conservation Division of the New Mexico Energy
Minerals and Natural Resources Department for the blowdown of two natural gas pipelines that occurred
on June 30, 2019 at the Blue Quail Interconnect Valve Set (BLM Grant Number NM-137330) in Eddy
County, New Mexico.

Summit Midstream is submitting Form C-141 as required by the release notification requirements of
NMAC 19.15.29.9. Summit Midstream would like to note that the Site Assessment/Characterization and
Remediation pages of Form C-141 are not applicable to a gas release, so those pages were not populated
or signed.

Summit Midstream believes that no further action is required at this time and requests the closure of this
incident. Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Jonathan Shares
of Summit Midstream by phone at 720-358-3855 or by email at jshares@summitmidstream.com.

Zak N. Covar

Vice President of HSE&R

Summit Midstream Partners, LLC
Office: 832-608-6175
zcovar@summitmidstream.com

Sincerely,






